
 

                                                                        
Tuesday 21st January 2025  

 
 

 
Year 5 visit to Heron Hall Academy  

 
Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
On Thursday 6th February, Year 5 will take part in an amazing PE and D&T themed 
day at our sister school Heron Hall Academy.  
  
This exciting day has been designed to give the children the opportunity to investigate 
the secondary PE and D&T curriculum, explore and use the facilities at Heron Hall. 
This will help the children to develop a greater interest in these subjects and as well 
as familiarising pupils with secondary school environments and routines.  
 
Date:  Thursday 6th February  
 
Time:  During the school day – AM session  
 
Travel: Walking 
 
Location: Heron Hall Academy 
 
Cost: Free 
 
Clothing: PE kit  
 
Lunch: The children will be back at Kingfisher for lunchtime.  
 
If you can help accompany the children on this visit, please speak to your class 
teacher as soon as possible. 
 
Yours sincerely,  
The Year 5 Team  
 
 
 


